
REGULAR MEETING OF SUPERVISORS 

RANGER DRAINAGE DISTRICT 

JUNE 4, 2008 

 

     The regular meeting of the Ranger Drainage District was held on Wednesday, June 4, 

2008 at 6:00 P.M. at the District office located at 19950 Nugent Street, Orlando, Florida 

32833.  Present were Supervisors Ruth Moore, Gus Desautels and Mike Nolan.  Several 

landowners in attendance. 

 

CONSENT AGENDA 

     The minutes of the regular meeting and Public Hearing of May 14, 2008; Treasurer’s 

report, driveway and other permits were approved as submitted.  The disbursements were 

authorized. 

 

ELECTION / LANDOWNERS COMMENTS 

     Mr. Lewis answered several questions from the audience about the election 

procedures. 

 

There being no further comments the meeting was adjourned at approximately 6:45 P.M. 

 

 


